

## The Misconsin Early Mustangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

May 25, 1981

The May meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at 8:20 A.M. by President Dick Doria.

After Dick Doria thanked the members for their good turn out, Bob Wroblewski gave the treasurer's report. The reading of the minutes was omitted to expedite the meeting.

The first item under old business was the club picnic which is scheduled for August 16, 1981 at Willowwood Park. Norm Kadow, Dick Strack and Bob Wroblewski volunteered as members of the picnic committee.

Bob Beauparland then reported on the Dearbourn trip. He assured us that a happy time was had by all inspite of the rainy weather.

Future activities that members were asked to remember included the following: June 6 was all Ford day at Union Grove, June 7 was the all Ford show at Les Stumpf Ford in Appleton, a one night trip to be held in late June or early July, the joint picnic with The Early Ford V-8 Club and The Early 60's Ford Club on July 19 at Ottowa Park, a parade on August 9 at Lebanon, Wisconsin and a one night trip to Door County is tentatively set for October.

The next meeting was then set for Tuesday, June 30, 1981 at 7:30 P.M. at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer